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Bachelors and Associates Degrees 
  
Adams State University 
Correspondence Education Program 
208 Edgemont Blvd 
Suite 3000 
Alamosa, CO 81101 Phone: 800- 719-587-
7671 
1-800-548-6679 
exstudies@adams.edu 
WEBPAGE: 
https://www.adams.edu/academics/print-
based/prison-college-program/  
 
Northeast WI Technical College 
2740 W Mason St. 
PO Box 19042 
Green Bay, WI 54307-9042 
920-498-5444 
1-800-422-NWTC 
https://www.nwtc.edu/admissions-and-
aid/incarcerated-based-learning  
 
Ohio University Correctional Education 
Grosvenor Hall 018 
1 Ohio University Dr. 
Athens, OH 45701 
Ohio University’s Correctional Education has 
provided an opportunity for incarcerated 
students to study through print-based 
courses, to earn college credit, and work 
toward an Ohio University degree. Our staff is 
dedicated to working with students and their 
families to provide college-level courses, 
degree programs, and certificates in a print-
based format that is acceptable in most prison 
facilities. 

https://www.ohio.edu/online/programs/print/co
rrectional 
 
University of WI- Platteville 
1 University Plaza Stop 1 
Platteville, Wisconsin 53818-3099 
608.342.1468 
https://www.uwplatt.edu/department/professio
nal-program-support/course-format-options 
 
Upper Iowa University 
Paper-Based Courses 
P.O. Box 1857 
Fayette, IA 52142-1857  
800-553-4150 
Select undergraduate majors available. 
Federal Financial Aid available to those who 
qualify. 
 
 Graduate Degrees: 
 
Adams State University 
Correspondence Education Program 
208 Edgemont Blvd Suite 3000 
Alamosa, CO 81101  
Phone: 800- 719-587-7671 
1-800-548-6679 
exstudies@adams.edu 
WEBPAGE: 
https://www.adams.edu/academics/print-
based/prison-college-program/  
 
American Graduate University  
733 N. Dodsworth Avenue  
Covina, CA 91724 
Phone: 626-966-4576 
http://www.agu.edu/ 

 
 
 
NOTE ABOUT PELL GRANTS 
From the US Dept. of Education: The Department intends to implement the legislative changes 
to allow eligible students in college-in-prison programs to access federal Pell Grants beginning 
on July 1, 2023.   Federal Pell Grants are usually awarded only to undergraduate students. 

 


